
P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration 

Proposed Bridge Widening and Rail Upgrade for the 
Pudding Creek Bridge, Mendocino County 

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED 
The project proposes to widen the Pudding Creek Bridge on 
State Route (SR) 1 at post mile 62.12 in Mendocino County.  
The proposed project would widen the bridge on both sides to 
accommodate two 12-foot wide lanes, two 8-foot wide 
shoulders, and two 6-foot wide separated pedestrian 
walkways and upgrade the bridge rails. The project also 
proposes “Complete Streets” improvements by constructing 
sidewalks on both sides of SR 1 from Pudding Creek Bridge 
south to Elm Street and north to Pudding Creek Drive and 
drainage improvements and relocation of the City of Fort 
Bragg’s waterline from the Pudding Creek Dam to SR 1. 

WHAT IS AVAILABLE 
The environmental document for this project is called an Initial Study. The 
document will be available for public review from Thursday, July 2, 2020 until Friday, August 7, 2020, at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-programs/d3-environmental/d3-environmental-docs and click the 
Mendocino County link.  

The Initial Study and technical studies are also available upon request by contacting Liza Walker at (707) 441-5930 or 
by sending an email request to puddingcreekbridge@dot.ca.gov.  The document(s) will also be available by 
appointment for public review and copying Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Caltrans District 
1 office, 1656 Union Street, Eureka CA 95501.  Please call (707) 441-5930 to make an appointment. 

Due to restrictions on public gatherings stemming from COVID-19, a virtual public meeting will be held for this project 
on Thursday, July 16, 2020 from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. To join the virtual meeting using a telephone, dial (408) 418-9388 
and use meeting number 146 942 6188.  To find project and meeting information on a computer or smartphone, visit 
the Caltrans website above to join the meeting. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
We welcome your comments. Please submit your written comments via postal mail to: 
California Department of Transportation 
North Region Environmental, E-4 Branch 
Attn: Liza Walker 
1656 Union Street, Eureka, CA 95501 

Comments may also be submitted via email to: puddingcreekbridge@dot.ca.gov 

All comments must be received by August 7, 2020. For more information about this project, please contact Frank Demling - 
Project Manager at (707) 445-6554. 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, large print, audiocassette, or 
computer disc. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, please contact Public Information Officer Bonnie 
Kuhn at (707) 441-4678, or TTY 711. 
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